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Consider recommendations regarding initial cost estimates for Thomas Fire and the January 9, 2018 Debris
Flow, as follows: (4/5 Vote Required)

a) Receive and file a report from the County Executive Office outlining initial staff estimates of the cost
impacts and potential revenue loss to the County related to the Thomas Fire and subsequent debris flow;

b) Approve Budget Revision Request No. 0005531 increasing appropriations in the Office of Emergency
Management and the Sheriff's Office for costs related to the Thomas Fire and January 9, 2018 debris flow,
funded by release of committed strategic reserve fund balance; and

c) Determine pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines 15378(b)(4) that the
above actions are not a project subject to CEQA review, because it is a government fiscal activity that does not
involve any commitment to any specific project which may result in a potentially significant physical impact on
the environment.
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